
Past St Margaret's student on a pathway to success

St Margaret’s past student (’17) and Yalari graduate Jondayah Martin has received outstanding commendations in her first few month
studying Communication at Bond University. In her final year at St Margaret’s, Jondayah was the recipient of a Blue Sky Alternative
Investments Indigenous scholarship to study at Bond and has certainly shown how deserved she is of the opportunity coming first in 
two subjects and receiving a Dean’s Award for Academic Excellence. Congratulations Jondayah! Read more about Jondayah’s St
Margaret’s Yalari journey here.  (PDF 1.5MB)

 

https://www.stmargarets.qld.edu.au/ArticleDocuments/318/Jondayah%20Martin%20-%20Indigenous%20Student%20in%20Focus.pdf.aspx

